Building and Grounds Committee Meeting
Monday, May 23, 2022
3:00 p.m.

Present: Updyke, Meyer, Shinall

Meeting was called to order at 3:06 p.m.

FFA runs the farming at the athletic complex. They are waiting for direction from the committee
and the Board for what could happen with this land.

The bid was received for the multipurpose field. The committee does not feel as if going further
with this option is a viable solution. Discussion was held regarding the possibility of installing
turf for the infield of the baseball field and the softball field. A budgetary quote may be obtained.

The committee discussed using netting in lieu of a backstop as has been witnessed at other

schools.

The committee decided to let Mr. Zehr know that the field can be farmed this summer, if

possible.

Concrete work at BGS was discussed. Miller & Son is coming first of June. Hoerr will also be
coming in the beginning of June to get started.

Discussion was held about where buses can be parked. Keach will be on campus this week to
review possible options for where to put an area for buses to be parked.

The parking lot at the athletic facility is to be crack filled and resurfaced this summer, after the

track project.

The BGS white rock will soon be removed and replaced with mulch. The white rock removal
will start this week.

Meeting adjourned at 3:53 p.m. J
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